
 

 

 
5th November 2021 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Apprenticeship Evening 
 
At St James', we are committed to providing a full programme of Careers information, advice and guidance to 
all pupils in Years 7-11. The development of apprenticeships is now seen as an alternative path for training and 
also a gateway to further study at degree level. There are a wide range of new opportunities now available and 
it is important that parents and pupils are aware of these opportunities.  
 
As such we are inviting Year 11 parents and pupils to attend an information evening on Thursday 11th 
November. The evening will begin at 6.00 pm, there will be a presentation from apprenticeship providers, as 
well as the opportunity to ask questions at the end.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs Dominique Rarity 
Director of Creative Technology and Personal Development 

 


